
Dear Grundy Parents: 
  
Today, we are sending home information with your child regarding the Fannie May Candy Sale. 
We have also posted the information on the Grundy homepage 
http://grundy.morton709.org/home​ and attached it to this email.  ​Please help your children to 
get started right away by reaching out to your family and friends!​  Last year, about 64% of 
our students participated in the sale and we raised $22,737 for the Grundy PTO.  This year, we 
would love to see 100% of our students get involved.  If everyone does their part, our sale will 
be a tremendous success!  And thanks to the generosity of the Fannie May Candy Company, 
we have some exciting prizes to reward our sellers for their hard work! 

● If you sell just 1 box, you will receive a Fannie May candy bar! 
● For EVERY 8 boxes you sell, you will receive 1 FREE box of candy! 
● For EVERY 10 boxes you sell, you will receive a cash envelope with $1, $5, $10, or 

$50! 
● For EVERY 20 boxes you sell, your name will be put into a multi-school drawing for a 

chance to win $100, $500, or $1000! 
● If you sell 25 boxes (or if siblings sell a total of 30 boxes), you get to skip class 

on December 6th from 9am-11am for a FREE movie, popcorn, and soda at the 
Morton Cinema!!! 

● If you sell 40 boxes, you will receive a total of $50!!! 
● If you sell 60 boxes, you will receive a total of $75!!! 
● If you sell 80 boxes, you will receive a total of $100!!! 
● If you sell 120 boxes, you will receive a total of $150!!! 
● If you are the Top Seller of the school, you will receive an ​additional​ $50!!! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

● Oct 2  Sale begins 
● Oct 13  Orders due 
● Nov 9  Pickup from 2:00pm-6:00pm 
● Nov 10  Pickup from 7:30am-8:30am 
● Nov 16  Money due 
● Dec 4  Movie and prize day 

Collect no money now.  Your customers will pay for their candy upon delivery. 
  
At only $13 a box, Fannie May Candy is a tremendous value that practically sells itself!  And 
remind your customers that Fannie May Candy makes a wonderful Christmas gift!  Please take 
a moment to watch this short video from our Fannie May Candy Representative, Mike Ruff: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MByNiJjAD8s  
  
If you have any questions, please call the Grundy office at 263-1421.  As always, we are 
grateful for your help and support! 

http://grundy.morton709.org/home
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MByNiJjAD8s


  
Sincerely, 
  
Michael J. Saunders 
Principal 
 


